

Dear Parent / Guardian

As pupils continue to be educated remotely it is even more important to discuss with your children how to be safe online. On Tuesday 9th February it is Safer Internet Day. Please visit the following website for tips and useful information on how to keep safe online - UK Safer Internet Centre

We would also like you to be aware of how we are ensuring all our pupils are safe and engaged in their studies whilst they are being taught remotely. The school uses SENSO, a cloud based monitoring system which allows all teachers to be aware of what pupils are accessing on their chromebooks. For example if pupils are being taught remotely the teacher can visually see what each pupil in their class is accessing online.

Could we also ask all parents to check their child's profile pictures for their google account and that they are appropriate.

Finally can we thank all parents for their continued support with remote learning. We appreciate all your hard work making sure your children are engaged and learning. If you have any concerns with regards to remote learning or online safety please contact your child's Year Leader.

Yours sincerely	y
-----------------	---

Helen Cook

Assistant Head Teacher



